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Dear Contestant!
1. The administrator of your personal data will be Nicolaus Copernicus University in Toruń, ul. Gagarina 11 (University).
1. The purpose of processing your personal data is to organize a contest: Eye on Bydgoszcz.
1. Your personal data will be processed on the basis of Article 6(1)(f) of Regulation (EU) 2016/679 of the European Parliament and of the Council (EU) 2106/679 of 27 April 2016 on the protection of natural persons with regard to the processing of personal data and on the free movement of such data, and repealing Directive 95/46/EC (GDPR), i.e. in legitimate interests, which are:
- efficient organisation of the contest,
- competition results and awarding of prizes/distinctions,
- the opportunity to establish contact with contestants.
1. Once we have your consent, your data will also be processed for the purpose of publishing information about the winners, including the disclosure of their image. Please note that if you give your consent, you have the right to withdraw it at any time, but this will not affect the processing that took place before the withdrawal.
1. Personal data will be stored until the date on which it is no longer possible to pursue claims  in connection with the organisation of the contest, but no longer than one year from the date of the distribution of prizes.
1. You have the right to request access to your personal data, rectification, deletion or restriction of processing.
1. You also have the right to object to the processing of your personal data.
1. Objecting to the processing of personal data will prevent participation in the contest and will not have any other consequences.
1. You have the right to lodge a complaint with the supervisory authority.
1. Your personal data will not be transferred to other entities., 
1. If you wish to contact the University regarding matters related to the processing of your personal data, in particular in connection with submitting a request to exercise your rights, please use the following email address: IOD@umk.pl or send a letter to the NCU in Toruń – Uniwersytet Mikołaja Kopernika, ul. Gagarina 11, 87-100 Toruń, with a note „IOD”.

